Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Psychology has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Katharine S. Westie, Ph.D., ABPP, on October 10, 2011. The Petitioner seeks the Board’s interpretation of Section 456.003(4)(a), F.S., with regard to the rendering of psychological services by videoconference or telephone from her office in Michigan, in a confidential setting. The Board will consider this petition at its meeting scheduled for November 18, 2011.

Copies of the petition may be obtained by writing: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Psychology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3055.
